
From: Barnett, Ron <RBARNETT@greenvillenews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/1/2015 1:25:22 PM
Subject: FW: Open Letter to governor

Attachments: LETTER TO NIKKI HALEY 11-29-2015.docx

Chaney,
Would you please check with the governor and see if she has a response to this?
Thanks,
Ron
 

From: Paul Hammond [mailto:hammond4@bellsouth.net] 
 
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 3:10 PM
 
To: Carlos Galarza-veve <carlos@upstatetoday.com>; Michael Ellis <michael.ellis@independentmail.com>; Barnett, 
Ron <RBARNETT@greenvillenews.com>; Glenn Smith <gsmith@postandcourier.com>; Harrison Cahill 
<hcahill@thestate.com>
 
Cc: Eric S. Bland <ericbland@blandrichter.com>; Ronnie Richter <ronnie@blandrichter.com>; nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov
 
Subject: Open Letter to governor
 
To all, attached you will find my open letter to our governor.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Angie Hammond
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